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Way to Go! 
 

Patti Allen, General Manager of Fishermen’s Village shared the following, “Just a huge shout out to our 

Police and Fire Departments for their exceptional work at Fishermen’s Village this past 4
th

 of July.  As 

in years past prior organization and communication ensured a safe 4
th

 at Fishermen’s Village.  I thank 

you all for your hard work and dedication to keeping us and our patrons safe.”  

 

Public Works congratulates Donald Snyder, Public Works Facilities 

Maintenance Electrician on celebrating your 15 year service 

anniversary with the City of Punta Gorda!  Your contribution to the 

City is greatly appreciated. 

 

Get Involved! 
 

We are in the final week of the shoe drive!  For those who have 

already participated THANK YOU!  For those who still want to, THERE 

IS STILL TIME!!! 

 

There are several ways to participate: 

Donations accepted: New sneakers may be placed in the boxes located a.) 

in the entrance of the City Clerk’s Office or b.) right off the elevator on the 

2nd floor of the Annex Building. 

 

For more information on the project or on making a monetary donation, 

visit our website at www.shoesforkidsproject.org or call 941-769-0864. All monetary donations should 

be made payable to the clubs 501c3: Kiwanis Club of Port Charlotte Sunrise Foundation Inc. 

Please know how very appreciative we are of your time and dedication to the project. So many Charlotte 

county families will be blessed by your heart and gifts to the project. Thank you so much!! This would 

not be possibly without you!!! 

 

Welcome! 
Michael Oates, has started with the City of Punta Gorda as a Utilities 

Maintenance Worker II, Water Treatment Plant, with the Utilities 

Department. Welcome Michael!   

 
 

  


